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Wednesday 5th June 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It is with much joy that I can now tell you that Mrs Pearson is pregnant with her second child.  This is, of 

course, wonderful news and we are so very pleased for Mrs Pearson and her family. 

As the baby is not due until the Autumn, this will not affect your child’s class and, all being well, Mrs 

Pearson will continue to teach them until the end of term along with Mrs Rozenbroek. 

I am sure you will all join me in sending our congratulations to Mrs Pearson and her family. 

Thank you 

 

H Shepherdson 

Headteacher 
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